Michelle P. Feeney, Principal

5525 Shelbourne Road, Arbutus, MD 21227

8/8/2022

Dear Arbutus Middle School Families and Students,

We are excited to welcome our students and staff back for the 2022-2023 school year. Your child's schedule will be available in FOCUS on Monday, August 15, 2022.

For directions on how to access the parent FOCUS portal please click: https://baltimore.focusschoolsoftware.com/focus

The directions for creating a parent account if you have not already done so can be found here:

https://www.bcps.org/tech_support/creating_a_parent_account_for_focus_schoology

If you have any questions or concerns regarding your child's schedule, please schedule time with our staff using the information below:

Assistant Principal, Perry Warren: pwarren@bcps.org

School Counselor, Taylor Edwards: tedwards2@bcps.org

Guidance Secretary, Krista Wallman: kwallman@bcps.org

Thank you,

Michelle P. Feeney, Principal